Walter Dobek Barreiro

From: Truman, Joel S. (CMS/CPY) <Joel. Truman@cms.hhs.gov>

Sent: martes, 22 de junio de 2021 4:17 p. m.

To: Popowich, Amina M; St Clair, Meredith; Maria D. Garcia Ducds; Lourdes J. Torres
Santiago; Luz E. Cruz Romero; Walter Dobek Barreiro; Jorge Galva Rodriguez; ygarcia

Cc: Guhl, John; FitzPatrick, Timothy; Torres, Tito; US San Juan DoH PMO; Melendez, Michael;

Allen, Lauren A; Pereira-Chakka, Ramona; Olson, Dan; Smith, Tracy (CMS/OFM]; Fenton,
Patricia (CMS/OFM); Patel, Kamini ({CMS/OFM); Hendricks, Daniel (CMS/OFM); Fowler,
Chrissy (CMS/OFM); Battaglia, Laurie H, (CMS/CPI);, Bonomo, Nicholas M. (CMS/OFM);
Carter, Lori (CMS/CP1); Chandler, Todd (CMS/CPI); Dupee, Jennifer (CMS/CPI); Fenton,
Patricia (CMS/OFM}; Ferraina, Steven {CMS/CP1); Gould, William E. (CMS/CPI); Holligan,
Ricardo E. {CMS/CMCS); Johnson, Sean A. (CMS/CPI); McKnight, Nicole M. {(CMS/CMCS);
Moll, Benjamin H. (CMS/OFM); Nowakowski, Patricia (CMS/CPI); Patel, Kamini
(CMS/OFMY); Pigatt-Canty, Wanda (CMS/CPl); Rowe, Camiel K. {CMS/CPIY; Salce, lvelisse
M. (CMS/CMCS)

Subject: Approval of Puerto Rico's PERM and MEQC Compliance Reports

Hello {Holal) everyone. We are happy to report that the CMS Administrator approved the Puerto Rico reports on PERM
and MEQC compliance this afternoon. On behalf of all of my CMS colleagues, | want to sincerely thank the team at

Deloitte and subcontractors and afl of the Commonwealth officials for the hard work and diligent effort that went into
compiling and revising these reports.

This is a major accomplishment of which you can ail be very proud. As you move forward in implementing these
compliance plans, CMS would like to set up regular channels of communication that will offer an opportunity to discuss
issues and questions that may come up. As a starting point, we suggest organizing separate quarterly PERM and MEQC
calls. This will keep everyone abreast of how each project is coming along and allow technical assistance to be provided,
as needed, on an ongoing basis. If this approach works for you, please let us know and we will proceed to set up
separate guarterly PERM and MEQC appointments.

In the meantime, best wishes to you all for a wonderful summer, good health, and congratulations on a job well done!

--Joel

Joel S. Truman

Technical Director

Division of State & Plan Program Integrity
Audits & Vulnerabilities Group
CMS/Center for Program Integrity

Room 31-100, 26 Federal Plaza

New York, NY 10278

Phone: 212-616-2437
Cell: 410-458-5098
FAX: 443-380-5201
E-Mail: Joel Truman@cms.hhs.gov




